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24 October 2018 

 

Dear Councillor O’Brien 

I would like to formally thank the panel for commending my Annual Report for 2017-18 at the Police 

and Crime Panel meeting on Friday 5th October. 

I was pleased to have the opportunity at the meeting to present several of the highlights of the 

previous financial year and discuss some of the challenges we will face this year. 

In line with the recommendation of the Panel, the Annual Report is now published on our website 

and I will add your formal report to the website along with a copy of this letter.  As suggested at the 

meeting, an electronic version of the report has been sent to our parish council contacts and we will 

direct the wider public audience to the report via social media.  Hard copies of the report will be 

available at our public engagement events throughout this year. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and the panel members for your continued 

encouragement and support. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Tim Passmore 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Suffolk  
 


